


  what products are banned from sale? 
The ban on the retail sale of foam includes but is not limited to the following products made from expanded polystyrene:
  

  how can you identify a banned foam item?  
Banned products can be identified with descriptions like extruded, expanded, or blown polystyrene, and the #6 resin identification 
code. Rigid #6 plastics, identified simply as polystyrene, are not banned under this law. 
  
  what products are exempt from the foam ban?  
Some foam packaging products are not made from expanded polystyrene, including some foam rollers and packaging inserts. 
These products are not banned under this law. Furthermore, the ban does not apply to products that arrive to stores from outside 
the District already packaged in or with foam, such as eggs in foam cartons, instant noodles in foam cups, or fragile products 
with protective foam packaging. 
  
  how will the foam ban be enforced?  
DOEE conducts random inspections and responds to tips from the public. In addition to providing compliance assistance, DOEE 
will begin issuing warnings after the ban goes into effect on January 1, 2021. Beginning July 1, 2021, DOEE will issue fines to 
retailers found to be in violation of the Foam Ban.
  
  how do i report a business using selling a banned foam product? 
You can report tips to DOEE’s tip line or on the DC 311 website or app, or call (202) 671-0080. 
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Food ware, including cups, plates, 
bowls, and clamshells

Storage containers like foam ice 
chests and coolers

Packaging materials, like packing 
peanuts and some foam inserts
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  who can i contact with more questions? 
You can contact DOEE program staff at (202) 671-0080. You can also visit doee.dc.gov/foam for more 
information about the District’s Foam Ban. 


